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Re: Review Waste License No.W0107-02

Dear Ms. O’Callaghan,

I wish to withdraw our application for a waste licence review reference number
W0107-02 applied for on 27™" February 2009. &
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The licence review application relates to a pr Q§é>d expansion of our facility that
would involve changes to the licence area ap «the construction of a new building.
The sole reason for the withdrawal is than%ba ning permission for the new

building has been refused. S
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Based on discussions with the plala;hi@ authority, there is no
likelihood of planning permission jfa@ng granted for any new buildings in the
future, therefore we have no chgice other than to abandon the project

and consequently the revisionsof the Licence is no longer required.

Given the significant costs incurred in preparing the Licence Application, we
request the Agency consider exercising its discretionary powers under Article 45
(1) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004, to refund up to half
of the application fee.'

Yours Sincerely,

Mr. Adrian Dunlea
Environmental Manager.
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